Senedd Cymru
Welsh Parliament

Duke of Cornwall/Standing Orders

26 February 2021
Request for Information.
Thank you for your request received on 10 February in which you asked:

Could I please request the following information:

I

1) When did the consent section of Standing Orders start referring to the ‘Duke of Cornwall
rather than 'Prince of Wales'?

2) Who made the decision on titles in the consent section of the Senedd Standing Orders.

| reference from this document:

These Standing Orders were introduced in 2006, when the Senedd first gained primary
law-making powers. Reference is made to the Duke of Cornwall rather than the Prince of
Wales, as consent relates to the private interests of the Crown and the Duchy of Cornwall.
Standing Orders are agreed by the Senedd.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Manager

Welsh Parliament

Senedd Cymru
Bae Caerdydd
Caerdydd, CF99 1SN

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay

Cardiff, CF99 1SN

Ffon/Tel: 0300 200 6224

E-bost/Email: Ceisiadau-gwybodaeth@senedd.cymru
Information-request@senedd.wales

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn y Gymraeg a’r Saesneg/We welcome correspondence in both English and Welsh
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response please contact me. If you feel you have cause for complaint, please follow the

guidance below.

Cause for concern or complaint with your FOI response?

If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Parliament’s handling of your request, you can
request an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests
for an internal review should be addressed to the Freedom of Information Manager at:

Welsh Parliament
Governance and Assurance
Cardiff Bay

Cardiff

CF99 1SN

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information
Commissioner can be contacted at:

Information Commissioner’s Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF
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